Dear Pat,

On behalf of Stephen Reid, Executive Director of CAPG, we are excited to invite you to join us as a partner for the 2024 Annual Conference of the Canadian Association of Police Governance (CAPG) happening on August 8-11, 2024 in Halifax, NS.

For your convenience I have attached a letter of invitation from Stephen, the partner package and a form to confirm your involvement.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Stephen directly at sreid@capg.ca.

Sincerely,

Meghan DaPonte Admin/Finance Canadian Association of Police Governance